
 
 
 
 HOPKINTON RECREATION DEPARTMENT MONTHLY MEETING 
   NOVEMBER 28, 2017 
 
Attending: Paula, Mark, Ed, Jim, Cooper, Shelly and Ann 
Excused:  Paul 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30.  The minutes for the September Meeting 
were accepted. 
 
Breakfast with Santa:  Louise and Marilyn will be helping serve food again this year.  
Cooper will be recruiting volunteers to help where needed. They should arrive at 
7:30.   Shelley mentioned that there are 50 new children at the elementary school 
this year, which could explain the crowd that attended the Halloween Hollar in 
October.  Mark and Paula are coordinating the food purchases.    Larry will be our 
Santa.  Shelley is all set with the crafts. 
 
Kimball Cabin Barbeque brought in $700.00 and it was a good turnout considering 
the weather. 
 
Santa Calling:  Sign up is currently under way. 
 
Gingerbread House Decorating is now sold out.  We even have a waiting list!   
 
Funnelator Event:  Since this event is so costly, we have started to give some 
thought to a Winter Carnival Type event.  We could include ice skating, snowman 
making and have a fire pit.  Maybe consider making pots of chili.  One date to 
consider would be February 11.   
 
Don’t forget the First Day Hike.  Meet at 11:00 am at the cabins.  Explore the 
Greenway Trail.  There will be treats at the cabin from 11-1. 
 
Winter Fun at the Cabins:  January 14th, 28th and February 4th from noon to 3. 
There will be a fire and hot cocoa. 
 
Our Halloween Event had the biggest turnout we have seen. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Ann Miller 


